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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

  

  
Because of the Coronavirus it is not possible, unfortunately, to arrange a camp week for the students in Floresti.  

But Dana Nandrea has arranged to give a bag filled with fun things to the children and youngsters - a gift from the 

SB Foundation. The dragon swaying way up in the blue gives hope for the future. 

       
Wonderful to see the children's creativity when they were asked to make a face out of flowers. 

 

Warm greetings from Stiftelsen Brödet / the 

SB Foundation and all of us board members,  

Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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